
 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   1
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/26/2024  Thru: 06/01/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/06/2024

For Date: 05/26/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-5996         0044 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated no emergency but needed directions.   
Caller called back on the business line and was provided   
directions.

24-5999         0139 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:41:21  Clrd-01:42:06
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle with the passenger side door   
open.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle checks okay. Parties sitting in vehicle talking.

24-6002         0806 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:08:00                 Arvd-08:08:02  Clrd-08:08:50
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer to move along a   
party who has been sleeping in their car in front of the   
store for the last 2 hours.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked party. Checks okay and moved along.

24-6003         0846 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/26/2024 0854
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:46:00  Clrd-08:54:17
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

24-6004         0855 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 05/26/2024 1007
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-08:56:26  Clrd-09:34:28
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for hands free violations.

24-6005         0933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:33:00  Clrd-09:52:23
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-09:34:34                 Arvd-09:34:38  Clrd-09:49:00
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party sent on way.  WMS warrants were for the operators twin   
brother with almost identical matching pedigree information.   

24-6006         1002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 229] HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:02:00  Clrd-10:07:29
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration.

24-6007         1032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:32:00  Clrd-10:39:41
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-6008         1045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:45:00  Clrd-10:49:03
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for number plate violation.

24-6009         1105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:05:12  Clrd-11:08:23
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for handsfree violation.   

24-6010         1110 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-11:10:00  Clrd-11:12:52
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-6011         1110 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:15:28  Enrt-11:15:29  Arvd-11:16:51  Clrd-11:27:33
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Female party says she is dizzy. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Transported by WBFD to Good Sam.

24-6012         1117 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports patient with difficulty breathing. FD en   
route.

24-6013         1159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/26/2024 1206
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:59:00  Clrd-12:06:14
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for number plate violation and inspection sticker.

24-6014         1215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:15:36  Clrd-12:18:53
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-6016         1242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:42:14  Clrd-12:43:34
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.
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24-6018         1404 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:04:12  Clrd-14:07:40
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-6017         1425 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/26/2024 1431
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1491] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:00:00  Clrd-14:04:12
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:24:53                 Arvd-14:24:54  Clrd-14:31:47
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-6019         1435 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party would like to speak with an officer regarding   
a motor vehicle sale.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with party but he was advised that it was a   
civil issue.   

24-6020         1451 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:51:00  Clrd-14:56:20
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Officer reports green light going east bound is out.

         Narrative:      
Message left for the DPW.

24-6021         1456 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 403] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:56:00  Clrd-15:36:22
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-15:00:59  Clrd-15:30:28
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A1 enroute.
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         Narrative:      
226 giving a courtesy transport. Starting miles 1554.6 to   
Court St Brockton.

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
226 ending 1559.3

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6023         1735 NOISE COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 05/26/2024 1902
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1497] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:02:01                 Arvd-19:02:03  Clrd-19:02:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:50:04                 Arvd-17:52:23  Clrd-17:58:20
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:14:08  Enrt-23:14:11  Arvd-23:16:49  Clrd-23:16:54
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:34:45  Enrt-23:34:46  Arvd-23:34:49  Clrd-23:37:49
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:34:45  Enrt-23:34:45  Arvd-23:34:49  Clrd-23:38:12
         Narrative:      

Caller states neighbors music is excessive. Requesting PD   
assistance.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. called again stating music is louder and unsatisfied   
with PD response.  OIC notified and reaching out to C.P.

         Narrative:      
222 and 226 confirmed that the music is not at an   
unreasonable level for the day and time of the week.  Owners   
are having a small party.    

         Narrative:      
Caller called back upset that the music was not turned down.   
He was advised that it was not unreasonable.  222 will speak   
to the party host and advise him of the complaint.   

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with the party host and advised him of the   
complaint.  Party stated the party will be going later into   
the evening but they will shut the music off at a reasonable   
time.  Music level is still acceptable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Original C.P. called again regarding same issue. 226 checked   
the area and found minimal music, some voices could be heard   
from back yard, but all well within reason.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. called again regarding the voices and music. 222 & 226   
once again checked the area, no violations.   

24-6026         1805 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 05/26/2024 1901
  Location/Address:    PEAR TREE LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:07:13                 Arvd-18:07:17  Clrd-19:01:16
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:07:15                 Arvd-18:07:18  Clrd-18:43:13
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:08:24                 Arvd-18:08:27  Clrd-18:09:10
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         Narrative:      
MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en-route.

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $40.00   

         Narrative:      
Party is negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk received payment, prisoner released.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-176-AR
            Arrest:    JACKSON, MORNEL GUY       
           Address:    97 HILLBERG AVE Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    26
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       REGISTRATION SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-6027         1821 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

228 observed four-wheelers heading south bound in the   
attached area - in the road way, doing wheelies, not   
adhering to traffic laws. Parties were shortly after seen   
heading northbound. 228 did not pursue at this time.    

24-6029         1941 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    CHURCH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:06:18                 Arvd-20:06:19  Clrd-20:06:20
         Narrative:      

Caller states attached vehicle was swerving, brake checking,   
driving with hazards on.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, unable to locate.   

24-6030         2028 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [BRI] 578 MAIN
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports erratic operation on Main St   
Bridgewater.   
Transferred to Bridgewater PD via PSAP.

24-6031         2052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:52:51  Clrd-20:55:01
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         Narrative:      
Warning issued for lights violation.   

24-6032         2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:01:34  Clrd-21:07:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

24-6033         2104 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:09:34                 Arvd-21:17:21  Clrd-21:22:28
         Narrative:      

Calling party states suspicious activity at the attached.   
Black SUV parked in driveway, group of 3-4 male's exited   
vehicle and began walking around the residence.   

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with residents, all checks out OK.   

24-6034         2114 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    HIGHLAND AVE + PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:22:32                 Arvd-21:22:33  Clrd-21:22:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reports vehicles racing in the vicinity with   
juveniles hanging out of the sunroof. Vehicles described as   
a dark colored mid-sized SUV, and dark colored sedan.   

         Narrative:      
228 responding to previous call found this to be related -   
party will advise friends to stop.   

24-6036         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:24:40  Clrd-22:28:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

For Date: 05/27/2024  -  Monday   

24-6037         0016 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1497] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:56:33  Enrt-00:59:36  Arvd-01:02:43  Clrd-01:05:42
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:56:38  Enrt-00:59:52  Arvd-01:06:55  Clrd-01:07:03
         Narrative:      

Party reporting loud party going on.

         Narrative:      
Officers report all is quiet at this time. No noise could be   
heard from the roadway outside of residence.

24-6038         0102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-01:02:44  Clrd-01:04:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  MV was stopped in the roadway with its doors open.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay at this time.  Cruiser clear.   

24-6042         0157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:57:19  Clrd-01:59:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate and expired inspection sticker.

24-6043         0213 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:13:42  Clrd-02:15:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6044         0219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:19:51  Clrd-02:24:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (driver's side).

24-6045         0231 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:31:56  Clrd-02:35:41
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-6048         0306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:06:31  Clrd-03:08:25
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes.

24-6055         0421 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-04:26:09                 Arvd-04:26:17  Clrd-05:21:12
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:26:12                 Arvd-04:26:19  Clrd-05:21:07
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-04:26:15                 Arvd-04:26:21  Clrd-05:20:56
         Narrative:      

State police out with motor vehicle accident between TT unit   
and SUV. They are reporting the SUV operator is no longer on   
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scene. No description of operator at this time. Cruisers   
dispatched to check area.

         Narrative:      
State Police made contact with party in New Bedford about   
the vehicle. Party informed them that they would attempt to   
contact the operator and have them contact SP. Cruisers   
updated and cleared from call. Cruisers will remain in the   
area checking various locations.

24-6056         0456 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:59:39                 Arvd-04:59:42  Clrd-04:59:45
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator in the area. Caller   
transferred to State Police for dispatch.

24-6057         0614 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:18:02                 Arvd-06:18:08  Clrd-07:27:11
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-06:18:05                 Arvd-06:18:10  Clrd-07:29:05
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:33:00                 Arvd-08:33:39  Clrd-09:28:26
                       Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
         Narrative:      

Officer out with MVA in the area.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for photos.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene. NIL requested for vehicle. Biddeford, ME PD   
contacted to go to residence for possible contact   
information.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers clear at this time.

         Narrative:      
Biddeford PD called back stating they were unable to locate   
anyone that knows party at property.

         Narrative:      
226 en route to Brockton for a follow up.

24-6058         0749 ALARM, COMMERCIAL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:14:27                 Arvd-08:14:30  Clrd-08:14:33
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting dispatch to this address for a   
gray/white two door truck on the property. Cruiser   
dispatched to the area at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officers located vehicle. Party checks okay at this time.

24-6059         0801 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/27/2024 0824
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
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                                                     Arvd-08:01:50  Clrd-08:10:43
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:13:33                 Arvd-08:13:39  Clrd-08:24:47
                       Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-6060         0822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HARVESTWOOD DR + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-08:22:09  Clrd-08:24:34
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended.  Different operator.

24-6061         0955 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1570] HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-10:09:53                 Arvd-10:09:57  Clrd-10:10:03
         Narrative:      

Party called stating her son may have been bit by a bat.   
There are no visible marks from this possible bite and party   
refused medical at this time. Party has a call in to primary   
care doctor and is waiting for return call at this time.   
Caller transferred to WBFD for more information.

24-6062         1016 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/27/2024 1033
  Location/Address:    ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:19:03                 Arvd-10:22:47  Clrd-10:32:33
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater PD received E911 hang up call from attached   
residence. They attempted call back and could not reach   
anyone. Cruiser dispatched to check residence.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-6063         1044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:44:27  Clrd-10:46:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-6065         1124 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-11:27:23                 Arvd-11:27:26  Clrd-11:27:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting ambulance for lift assist. Party   
state wife has falling and is in need of assistance. No   
visible injuries at this time.

         Narrative:      
Lift assist only. Party refused transport.
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24-6066         1142 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 438] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:43:41                 Arvd-11:44:45  Clrd-11:44:52
                       Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Rear Door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to officer arrival.

24-6068         1304 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up tow release form.  Tow-only form   
issued.

24-6069         1306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:06:51  Clrd-13:14:19
                       Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6070         1344 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/27/2024 1358
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:45:31                 Arvd-13:48:22  Clrd-13:57:02
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Zone 1138.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.

24-6071         1447 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Property Checked / Secured   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he found a bag of what appears to be 94c on   
the ground in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
24-24-PR entered into property.

24-6073         1514 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting a mutual aid ambulance for a male party   
appearing to be passed out in a vehicle.  WBFD dispatched.

24-6072         1527 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:29:14  Enrt-15:30:15  Arvd-15:34:47  Clrd-15:45:00
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Bay door 8

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

24-6074         1655 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:55:51  Clrd-17:54:40
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

24-6076         1746 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting officer present during custody   
exchange.   

         Narrative:      
Exchanged completed without incident.   

24-6079         1805 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1395] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:10:35                 Arvd-18:13:53  Clrd-18:16:21
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting lift assist for elderly parent living at   
the attached address.   
FD dispatched.   

24-6080         1831 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + KEENAN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:31:39  Clrd-18:36:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-6081         1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:36:19  Clrd-18:40:23
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-6082         1848 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:48:43  Clrd-18:50:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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24-6083         1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:04:21  Clrd-19:06:22
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-6084         1929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:29:08  Clrd-19:33:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6085         1949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:49:38  Clrd-19:51:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6086         2004 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release - release issued.   

24-6087         2009 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 05/27/2024 2329
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:09:26  Clrd-21:10:23
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:13:44                 Arvd-20:13:50  Clrd-20:24:29
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Party in booking.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Party is negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $190.00.

         Narrative:      
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Bail money received, clerk notified.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been released on bail at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-180-AR
            Arrest:    ESPINOZA, JUAN VICENTE       
           Address:    141 PARK AVE   BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    37
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-6089         2056 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary - Front motion sensor   

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called to cancel dispatch as requested by key   
holder with valid passcode.   

24-6090         2348 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/28/2024 0024
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:07:55                 Arvd-00:18:24  Clrd-05/28/2024 @ 00:24:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup, pinging within 21 meters of attached address.   
No answer on call back, voicemail left.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed no emergency, 10-20.   

For Date: 05/28/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-6091         0120 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/28/2024 0139
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:31:37  Enrt-01:35:02  Arvd-01:36:23  Clrd-01:39:20
         Narrative:      

Caller reports construction going on that woke her up and   
she would like the area checked.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  No noise or activity.

24-6098         0247 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/28/2024 0258
  Location/Address:    TIMOTHY DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-02:49:50  Enrt-02:52:05  Arvd-02:54:51  Clrd-02:56:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reports there is a motor vehicle parked at end of his   
driveway.

         Narrative:      
No vehicle present.    

24-6099         0756 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:56:16  Clrd-08:04:17
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-6120         0819 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Reposession order faxed for attached vehicle from above   
location.

24-6105         1055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-10:55:00  Clrd-11:01:05
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for no front plate.

24-6106         1104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-11:04:00  Clrd-11:31:41
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-6107         1120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:20:36  Clrd-11:31:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-6108         1217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:17:28  Clrd-12:22:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-6109         1224 SERVE WARRANT Unfounded    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/28/2024 1749
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:26:25                 Arvd-13:33:53  Clrd-13:33:57
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:48:43                 Arvd-17:48:52  Clrd-17:48:53
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:48:43                 Arvd-17:48:51  Clrd-17:48:51
         Narrative:      

Section 35 faxed over from Brockton District Court (Docket   
#2415MH000423) to be served.

         Narrative:      
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Officers attempting to serve.   
Party not home at this time.

24-6110         1245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:45:01  Clrd-12:51:48
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-6111         1302 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Nurse requesting transport for a patient for change of   
mental status. FD dispatched.

24-6112         1313 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a female party in and out of   
conciousness. FD dispatched.

24-6114         1336 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:36:57  Clrd-13:38:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

24-6115         1345 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 418] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:46:00  Clrd-13:48:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-6116         1345 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1555] WOODLAND RD
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting an issue with her neighbor.
Party states her neighbor's children are riding on her lawn    
with bicycles and throwing balls into her yard.

         Narrative:      
Party advised information will be logged. Party advised to   
call if issue persists.   

24-6117         1405 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-14:05:28  Clrd-14:05:46
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      
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MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for handsfree violation.

24-6118         1409 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/28/2024 1417
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:09:00  Clrd-14:15:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-6119         1420 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 847] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:20:29  Clrd-14:26:38
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-6121         1454 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:54:33  Clrd-14:59:02
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective brake light (passenger side).

24-6122         1510 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for copy of accident report. Report   
given.

24-6123         1514 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:14:32  Clrd-15:18:29
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-6126         1602 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:08:05                 Arvd-16:08:07  Clrd-16:18:09
         Narrative:      

MVA.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6127         1648 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  18
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/26/2024  Thru: 06/01/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/06/2024

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:53:15                 Arvd-16:53:17  Clrd-16:53:18
         Narrative:      

Property returned.

24-6132         1958 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:59:43                 Arvd-20:00:59  Clrd-20:04:38
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Zone 4, pod b motion.

         Narrative:      
Superintendent on scene.  All appears secure.

24-6133         2006 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:09:53                 Arvd-20:14:12  Clrd-20:16:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting fireworks going off in the above area.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area.  No sign of anyone outside or setting   
off any fireworks.

24-6134         2222 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:23:25                 Arvd-22:26:37  Clrd-22:37:47
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-22:23:26                 Arvd-22:26:36  Clrd-22:37:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that a vehicle was pulled down his driveway   
and 2 people were walking around with flash lights.  Vehicle   
described as a gray Chevy Malibu with an Ohio plate.

         Narrative:      
Possible plate of G375258.  No vehicle passed LPR with that   
plate or any combination.

24-6135         2317 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-23:18:49  Enrt-23:24:35                 Clrd-23:27:34
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:22:05                 Arvd-23:30:50  Clrd-23:41:01
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-23:28:03                 Arvd-23:28:04  Clrd-23:41:00
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ BCC back alarm, main entrance, show room, side   
camera, main showroom.  Alarm company reports they can see a   
male party inside wearing dark blue shirt, grey shorts and   
work boots.  Possibly a cleaner.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company was unable to pull live video feed.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked perimeter of building along with the roof.    
All appears secure at this time.

24-6136         2323 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

MSP reporting they had a vehicle fail to stop.  Vehicle got   
off the highway and is in the area of route 138 and route   
106.  Traffic violations only.  Cruisers checking the area.

         Narrative:      
History with vehicle passing LPR on 5/25 and 5/26.  Vehicle   
was not located and did not go past LPR today.

24-6137         2345 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/29/2024 0012
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:00:32  Enrt-00:05:03  Arvd-00:06:22  Clrd-05/29/2024 @ 00:12:30
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ board of health office.

         Narrative:      
Building checked secure.   

For Date: 05/29/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-6146         0450 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-04:51:02                                Clrd-04:51:38
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ board of health office.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.

24-6147         0554 ALARM, HOLD-UP False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 05/29/2024 0600
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-05:58:33                 Arvd-05:59:01  Clrd-05:59:55
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ board of health office.

         Narrative:      
Ongoing issue with alarm.

24-6149         0625 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:27:12  Enrt-06:28:15  Arvd-06:44:49  Clrd-06:45:07
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Accident by employee.

24-6150         0654 ALARM, HOLD-UP False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 05/29/2024 0658
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:55:10  Enrt-06:56:03  Arvd-06:57:02  Clrd-06:58:21
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         Narrative:      
Signal 2/ board of health office.

         Narrative:      
Multiple false alarms at this location.  No response.

24-6151         0700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:01:44  Clrd-07:54:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-6152         0721 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/29/2024 0748
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:24:40  Enrt-07:27:30  Arvd-07:37:46  Clrd-07:48:58
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ shipping door.

         Narrative:      
Alarm set off by attached delivery driver.   

24-6153         0733 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC application.

24-6154         0753 ALARM, HOLD-UP False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 05/29/2024 0756
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:54:36                                Clrd-07:55:35
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ board of health office.

         Narrative:      
Multiple false alarms.  No response.

24-6155         0821 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for a tow release form.

24-6156         0825 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-08:26:18  Clrd-08:29:34
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:34:03                 Arvd-08:34:05  Clrd-08:55:00
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:55:43                 Arvd-08:55:53  Clrd-09:04:48
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic for speeding.
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         Narrative:      
One citation issued for passing violation and warning for   
speeding.

24-6157         0855 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 672] ALDRICH RD + BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:55:00  Clrd-08:55:43
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:05:47                 Arvd-09:06:57  Clrd-09:34:31
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:05:48                 Arvd-09:08:57  Clrd-09:20:36
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
May's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has that vehicle. 226 transporting male party to   
Prospect street in our town.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6158         0931 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-09:31:00  Clrd-09:38:24
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:32:41                 Arvd-09:32:43  Clrd-09:38:25
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxed over Docket #2415MH000423      
to be served.

         Narrative:      
Officers out attempting to serve. 228 spoke to the mother of   
involved party. Party stated the individual is not home at   
this time.

24-6160         0940 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:40:31  Clrd-09:55:04
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-6159         0948 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:49:59                 Arvd-09:52:21  Clrd-10:01:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a party is looking to speak to an officer   
regarding property that was possibly stolen from his   
residence.
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         Narrative:      
Party is suffering from some confusion. Nothing was stolen   
from the party's garage.   

         Narrative:      
FD transporting male party to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-6161         1000 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:02:50  Clrd-10:32:31
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic for speeding.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-6162         1019 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:19:15  Clrd-10:25:57
         Narrative:      

Operator has a valid Honduras license.  Warning issued for   
expired inspection sticker.

24-6167         1049 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:49:00  Clrd-10:53:29
         Narrative:      

226 out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
226 able to assist with moving that vehicle out of the   
roadway. Party will be waiting on a private tow.

24-6168         1051 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/29/2024 1055
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:51:00  Clrd-10:55:33
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-6169         1058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/29/2024 1140
  Location/Address:    [WEG 370] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:58:00  Clrd-11:04:50
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.
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24-6170         1101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 05/29/2024 1152
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:01:40  Clrd-11:05:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to inspect.

24-6172         1113 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:41:39                 Arvd-11:48:08  Clrd-12:03:52
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stated someone did not show up to work today.   
Party speaks Haitian Creole. When attempting to connect a   
interruptor, party hung up.

         Narrative:      
Upon call back, no answer.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-6173         1137 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:45:02                 Arvd-11:45:04  Clrd-11:45:05
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he is unsure where he is. FD notified   
and en route.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.

24-6174         1148 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:48:00  Clrd-12:19:23
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:49:15                 Arvd-11:49:17  Clrd-12:49:07
         Narrative:      

Officers out community policing.

24-6175         1223 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:25:28                 Arvd-12:30:50  Clrd-12:43:53
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer to check out a trailer that was   
left behind in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Owner agreed to let the party stay in the parking lot for   
one more night.
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle does not come back as registered via VIN   
#47CTBAS234L112161.

24-6176         1228 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:28:00  Clrd-12:29:10
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting MSP.

24-6177         1244 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-6178         1252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/29/2024 1257
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:52:00  Clrd-12:56:32
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

         Narrative:      
MV stop.

24-6180         1314 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt   
issued.

24-6182         1449 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:50:38                 Arvd-14:52:44  Clrd-15:35:36
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting him and his employees witnessed a male   
party dumping trash in their dumpster.

         Narrative:      
When the caller tried to confront the individual, the   
individual headed north on North Main St.

         Narrative:      
222 attempting to make contact with involved party at their   
residence in Bridgewater.   

         Narrative:      
Party was not home at this time.

24-6183         1517 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-15:17:00  Clrd-15:18:25
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for light violation.

24-6185         1647 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] LAUREL
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting someone is following her. Transferred   
to East Bridgewater PD.

24-6186         1756 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operator. Unknown plate.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.   

24-6189         2159 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:12:48                 Arvd-22:16:18  Clrd-22:18:31
         Narrative:      

Sandwich PD requesting we check the attached residence for   
attached vehicle or male party. Male party has early onset   
dementia and was reported to frequent the above address.

         Narrative:      
Male party was not at the residence. Sandwich PD notified.   

For Date: 05/30/2024  -  Thursday   

24-6190         0109 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 901] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-01:17:08                 Arvd-01:17:12  Clrd-01:25:14
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:17:19                 Arvd-01:17:21  Clrd-01:25:05
         Narrative:      

Party transported by officers back to property to pick up   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Officers out at property.

         Narrative:      
Party has vehicle and has left the property.

24-6204         0607 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:08:42  Clrd-07:14:49
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speed.   

24-6205         0646 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  26
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/26/2024  Thru: 06/01/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/06/2024

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 05/30/2024 0657
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:48:23  Enrt-06:50:29  Arvd-06:55:22  Clrd-06:56:14
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ multiple zones/ no key holder contact at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property open for business at this time.  All checks okay.

24-6206         0702 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:05:09                 Arvd-07:05:12  Clrd-07:05:15
         Narrative:      

DPW worker turned in bank card found in the area.

         Narrative:      
Party was contacted and will be in to pick up card today.

         Narrative:      
Party into the station to pick up bank card.   

24-6207         0918 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 972] CENTRAL SQ
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient is feeling faint. FD   
dispatched.   

24-6208         0918 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OT] NORWOOD DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency in Mattapoisett. Call   
transferred to MPD.   

24-6209         0932 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:33:09                 Arvd-09:35:45  Clrd-10:08:27
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:34:01                 Arvd-09:37:30  Clrd-10:08:26
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA with possible PI. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Second ambulance requested. NIL requested and A1 is en   
route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-6210         0952 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:53:39                 Arvd-09:54:55  Clrd-10:21:58
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting MVA. Possible PI.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested. Bridgewater FD en route for mutual aid.   

         Narrative:      
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Female party transported and Toyota vehicle owner has   
arranged for a private tow, vehicle is in park and ride.   

24-6211         1002 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] HURLEY WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting chest pain in Easton. Transferred to   
EPD.   

24-6212         1021 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.   

24-6213         1024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-10:24:00  Clrd-10:32:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.   

24-6220         1156 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:56:58  Clrd-12:12:10
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with lunch handout.

24-6222         1227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:27:22  Clrd-12:30:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to yield right of way.

24-6226         1321 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Female party into the lobby requesting an FD evaluation.   
Party believes she is dehydrated. FD requested.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene evaluating female party.   

         Narrative:      
Female party picked up by her fiance.   

24-6231         1457 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1092] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:01:38                 Arvd-15:01:42  Clrd-15:42:28
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
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                       Disp-15:13:15                 Arvd-15:13:16  Clrd-15:14:02
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:15:26                 Arvd-15:17:28  Clrd-15:25:56
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD reporting a motorcyclist driving into our town   
with a Rockland PD leather jacket on that they do not   
believe belongs to the operator.

         Narrative:      
Male party positive WMS 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Raliegh's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted, held without bail.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner transported to the PCHOC at 1905.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-182-AR
            Arrest:    WEST, MATTHEW SCOTT       
           Address:    14 CARMEL ST   MIDDLEBORO, MA
               Age:    48
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-6232         1504 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-15:05:46                 Arvd-15:06:28  Clrd-15:11:58
         Narrative:      

911 from South Shore Hospital reporting patient on the line   
is feeling faint. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to South Shore. Vehicle is staying   
in the parking lot, husband is going to pick up vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Brother of female party in station to pick up her keys.

24-6233         1514 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-15:14:00  Clrd-15:29:06
         Narrative:      

222 reporting MVA.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Report to follow.

24-6235         1545 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-6236         1623 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTHGATE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:00:56                 Arvd-17:04:19  Clrd-17:06:00
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a coyote is attacking a baby deer.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/26/2024  Thru: 06/01/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/06/2024

         Narrative:      
Officers unable to locate any animal in the area.

24-6237         1646 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 004.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder contacted and stated false alarm.

24-6238         1722 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:22:54                 Arvd-17:25:13  Clrd-18:35:58
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her mother can not move and is unsure   
where she is. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Tufts Hospital.

24-6239         1849 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 05/30/2024 2010
  Location/Address:    [WEG 169] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:53:20                 Arvd-18:53:21  Clrd-19:14:14
         Narrative:      

Multiple caller reporting a female party yelling at workers   
and causing a disturbance. Verbal at this time.

         Narrative:      
Peace has been restored.  Argument ensued over parking   
issues as well as a sign placement.  Parties each trespassed   
each other from their respective businesses.  Trespasses   
entered into IMC.   

24-6240         1852 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:53:42                 Arvd-18:53:44  Clrd-19:02:47
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting male party with shortness of breath.   
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-6241         1920 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:23:09                 Arvd-19:23:10  Clrd-19:27:19
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a lost dog.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and spoke to parties in the area. No   
sign of a lost dog.

24-6242         2130 SERVE WARRANT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
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                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:31:09                 Arvd-21:36:45  Clrd-21:55:06
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:31:11                 Arvd-21:36:47  Clrd-21:55:08
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:31:12                 Arvd-21:36:46  Clrd-21:55:07
         Narrative:      

EBPD requesting assistance serving an arrest warrant. No   
docket number assigned.   

         Narrative:      
Officers out at the residence.

         Narrative:      
EBPD has that party in custody.   

For Date: 05/31/2024  -  Friday   

24-6253         0619 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:20:11  Clrd-06:21:25
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle stopped in the travel lane.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay at this time and has roadside assistance   
en route. Vehicle was moved to the parking lot area at Tom &   
Jimmy's.

24-6254         0634 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:35:03  Clrd-07:04:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation/warning issued for stop sign violation.

24-6255         0801 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:12:15                 Arvd-08:12:17  Clrd-09:27:22
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a fire in their kitchen. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Fire has been extinguished.   

24-6256         0827 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:29:20                 Arvd-08:32:23  Clrd-08:39:05
         Narrative:      

911 call from Easton reporting an erratic operator, all over   
the road, marked lanes violations.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, unable to locate.   

24-6258         0916 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting an officer to keep the peace while   
informing occupants of a trailer they need to leave the   
property.   

         Narrative:      
Party called back to cancel response. Party informed the   
occupants of the trailer they will be trespass towed if they   
do not vacate the property by tomorrow.   

24-6259         0917 PARKING COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:18:45                 Arvd-09:21:24  Clrd-09:37:32
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting neighbor argument. Verbal in nature at this   
time.   

         Narrative:      
Disagreement was in regards to ongoing parking issue. Matter   
has been resolved at this time.   

24-6265         1032 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:34:56  Enrt-10:35:07  Arvd-10:35:52  Clrd-11:22:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting owner of a business placed a birthday sign   
over her business sign for the store.

         Narrative:      
Matter is civil, both parties have been advised of their   
rights.   

24-6266         1040 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:52:59                 Arvd-11:00:22  Clrd-11:07:51
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a previous shoplifting incident that   
occurred 5/29.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-6268         1135 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a male party fell and is slurring his   
speech. FD dispatched.   

24-6274         1456 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 05/31/2024 1903
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:57:25                 Arvd-14:57:27  Clrd-16:10:51
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence.

         Narrative:      
24-26-PR placed into evidence.   

24-6275         1503 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 05/31/2024 1546
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:03:03  Clrd-15:43:50
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:18:46                 Arvd-15:18:48  Clrd-15:43:50
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. NIL requested May's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
May's is on scene.   

         Narrative:      
229 shuttling female party to Market Basket. Starting   
mileage 66609.0.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 66610.3.

         Narrative:      
226 ahuttling female and male to address in Brockton.   
Starting mileage 2010.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 2013.

24-6276         1553 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:53:49                 
         Narrative:      

Warining for number plate violation.

24-6277         1616 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 314] SCOTLAND ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her mother was recently discharged   
from rehab and is feeling dehydrated. FD notified and en   
route.

24-6279         1659 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:59:38  Clrd-18:00:50
         Narrative:      

228 monitoring traffic at intersection.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued for stop sign violations.   

24-6280         1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:14:45  Clrd-17:18:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-6281         1721 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:21:29  Clrd-17:26:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-6283         1750 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:50:52  Clrd-17:53:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

24-6284         1823 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:23:22  Clrd-18:26:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6286         1949 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:50:21  Clrd-21:55:00
         Narrative:      

228 out at youth baseball.

24-6287         2033 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 169] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:38:02                 Arvd-20:41:42  Clrd-20:43:54
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:00:12                 Arvd-21:00:14  Clrd-21:15:02
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a female party is installing a sign on top   
of her store sign.

         Narrative:      
CP en route to the station to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of her 258E rights. Party stated she will   
follow up on Monday.

24-6288         2110 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a patient's "JP drainage" has been   
disconnected. FD notified and en route.

24-6289         2255 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/31/2024 2258
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:55:00  Clrd-22:56:08
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-6290         2308 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/01/2024 0118
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:08:00  Clrd-23:37:39
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:09:31                 Arvd-23:10:43  Clrd-23:37:40
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:10:02                 Arvd-23:10:16  Clrd-23:37:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Officers out with two motor vehicles.

         Narrative:      
229 10-3 with one female party. Starting mileage 6666.8.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 6669.8.

         Narrative:      
Neg Q5.

         Narrative:      
Female party in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took over vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $190.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-185-AR
            Arrest:    SKIPPAR, SHANTEL AGRAVIADOR       
           Address:    491 WEST ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    18
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       SPEEDING

24-6293         2347 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/01/2024 0001
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:48:48                 Arvd-23:51:04  Clrd-06/01/2024 @ 00:00:46
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:48:52                 Arvd-23:51:03  Clrd-23:58:46
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting loud music in the area.

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing in the area.  All quiet.
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24-6294         0130 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 456] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:31:08  Clrd-01:32:09
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

24-6297         0206 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:06:49  Clrd-02:08:14
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

24-6298         0401 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    CLINTON RD
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her boyfriend had a seizure.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-6299         0549 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:50:13  Clrd-06:36:36
         Narrative:      

228 monitoring traffic at intersection.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued for stop sign violations.   

24-6300         0856 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-08:56:00  Clrd-08:59:03
         Narrative:      

222 out with DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle moved out of the roadway arranging for a private   
tow.

24-6301         0941 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST + PLAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-09:42:49                 Arvd-09:45:25  Clrd-10:13:35
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA, with airbag deployment.   
FD en route.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and A1 and Mark's are en route.   
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         Narrative:      
Two parties transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-6302         0949 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:00:28                 Arvd-10:06:49  Clrd-11:08:08
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:27:43                 Arvd-11:29:38  Clrd-11:57:48
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report ongoing issue with other   
tenant in the building. Requesting to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
Involved party requesting an officer to return to witness   
her removing the birthday sign.   

24-6303         1036 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a potential scam. Party stated she received   
a call from a company she gets her medication from, when she   
called back the call seemed suspicious. Party stated she did   
not give any personal information. Party wanted information   
logged so we are aware.

24-6305         1249 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:49:53                 Arvd-12:49:57  Clrd-13:04:05
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a party slammed their car door into   
hers and drove away.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000.   

24-6307         1338 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:38:46                 Arvd-13:41:49  Clrd-14:00:06
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA. No PI.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-6308         1349 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient has low H&H. FD dispatched.   

24-6309         1434 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:34:29  Clrd-14:43:07
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued.

24-6310         1447 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:48:36  Enrt-14:48:48  Arvd-14:50:20  Clrd-15:04:15
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA. No PI.

24-6311         1459 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-6312         1512 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:12:00  Clrd-15:39:03
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:15:48                 Arvd-15:16:45  Clrd-15:39:03
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-15:36:54                 Arvd-15:36:55  Clrd-15:39:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.   

24-6313         1513 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 231] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting cruisers in the area due to vehicles   
traveling at a high rate of speed.   

24-6314         1548 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 06/01/2024 1636
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:31:23                 Arvd-16:34:31  Clrd-16:36:23
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

911 open line.

24-6315         1621 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release. Form issued.

24-6316         1719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:19:00  Clrd-17:21:51
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration.

24-6317         1731 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 06/01/2024 1748
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:31:00  Clrd-17:42:41
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party has proper paperwork. Warning for hands free   
violation.

24-6319         1812 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:14:52                 Arvd-18:22:11  Clrd-18:25:31
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the building. All appears secured.

24-6322         1829 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 06/01/2024 2352
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:29:00  Clrd-19:02:17
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-18:35:01                 Arvd-18:41:46  Clrd-19:02:15
         Narrative:      

Officers spotted a potted marijuana plant on the side of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
OIC en route to area.

         Narrative:      
Plant placed in impound.

24-6323         1908 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:09:17                 Arvd-19:12:36  Clrd-19:27:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:09:20                 Arvd-19:12:36  Clrd-19:35:59
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:09:23                 Arvd-19:12:38  Clrd-19:27:02
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:13:12                 Arvd-19:13:14  Clrd-19:36:07
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a male party is attempting to fight   
multiple parties in the parking lot of attached business.

         Narrative:      
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Matter has been settled.

24-6324         1927 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

EBPD stating they have a vehicle traveling at a high rate of   
speed and passing vehicles, heading westbound on route 106.

         Narrative:      
EBPD contacted and stated the vehicle was on Plymouth St in   
their town and not heading into our town.

24-6325         1946 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/01/2024 1953
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:46:00  Clrd-19:53:49
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-6327         2027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/01/2024 2046
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:27:00  Clrd-20:36:30
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:29:23                 Arvd-20:29:28  Clrd-20:36:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been pulled into the parking lot and operator   
will be waiting on a licensed operator.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6328         2052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 522] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:52:49  Clrd-20:58:38
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 89/9

24-6329         2220 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/01/2024 2223
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:20:00  Clrd-22:22:41
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-6330         2227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:27:52  Clrd-22:28:33
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-6331         2235 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:35:40  Clrd-22:36:39
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-6332         2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    GRANT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:00:57  Clrd-23:10:49
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-6333         2323 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:23:16  Clrd-23:26:14
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective headlight.   

24-6334         2342 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:42:52  Clrd-23:45:16
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.


